
MOPS FAQ

WHAT IS MOPS?

MOPS is a non-denominational Christian organization. You do not need to be a church goer to join MOPS. We 
welcome women from all faith or non-faith backgrounds and beliefs. MOPS International encourages and equips 
moms of young children to realize their potential as mothers, women and leaders.

WHO CAN ATTEND?

If you are an expecting mom or a seasoned veteran, we want to extend a very warm welcome to you!  

WHAT SHOULD I EXPECT?

A MOPS meeting includes fellowship with other mothers as well as practical teaching through speakers, 
demonstrations, and videos. Sometimes we get a little crafty and we always have fun! 

HOW DO I REGISTER?
To register please visit our website at https://www.brentwoodchristian.org/programs/mops

WHAT IS THE MOPS REGISTRATION FEE?
The registration fee for MOPS is $65 per year. This fee covers the cost of membership through MOPS 
International as well as assists with the cost to run the MOPS and MOPPETS programs.

WHAT IF I CAN'T AFFORD THE REGISTRATION FEE?
Please reach out to our MOPS Director, De Shondra Booker at dbooker@brentwoodchristian.org. We will not let 
the fee get in the way of a mother who wants to join. 

WILL THERE BE CHILD CARE?
Yes! We have a wonderful MOPPETS program for the children of our MOPS members. This program will be for 
children ages 0-5 years. If you have an infant you may keep them with you during the meetings.

CAN I ATTEND IF MY CHILD IS SICK?
We would love to see you at every meeting but would ask that you find alternate childcare for your child in order 
to attend. Sharing is caring, but our expectant mothers and newborns will not want to share any sick germs. 

We look forward to meeting you at our next meeting!

De Shondra Booker 
BCS MOPS Director
(512) 835-5983 ext. 111
dbooker@brentwoodchristian.org


